
THE WORD 

Leadership Announcement 
 
It is with the utmost excitement that 
we announce Bonnie Phipps, MPH who 
will be joining our team as our new 
Administrative Specialist. 
After a career in higher education 
and medical research leadership, 
Bonnie is excited to contribute her 
administrative experience to help 
others enjoy the great outdoors 
while learning to ski and ride. 

Fun Fact: Bonnie grew up learning to ski at Hunter Mountain in New York
which, is also a part of the network. 

Bonnie’s first day will be Monday, November 11th. Please help us
extend a warm welcome and congratulations to Bonnie. 

Email: SPSchoolStaff@VailResorts.com
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Parking Registration

It’s the time to register for your employee parking hangtag. As we embark
on a new parking reservation journey, it is even more important this year
to collect employee vehicle information to prevent any issues with the

reservation system.

Please use this link to register. 

Whats more, new this year, the employee lot is moving to Lot C! More
info to come.

Keep cool thoughts. 
While the resort is currently covered in a nice blanket of snow, we are

expecting some warmer weather.
For those that will be here this weekend, be sure to check the weather
and plan accordingly. We can’t wait to welcome back our first round of

staff! 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b925bd9a2aad41b596b5039c6b24e3d6
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b925bd9a2aad41b596b5039c6b24e3d6


LIFT Training - Upcoming!

These online training videos are automatically assigned to you 24
hours before your hire date which, will typically be your indoor

training date.

The training you are assigned is based on your role and must be
completed before starting on-snow training. 

Please expect additional training to be assigned as we approach and
move into the season. You will receive email notifications or, you can

lookup your assignments in the LIFT platform.

These are paid trainings so please use 
ProConnect Tools to record your time. 

For new staff, we will go over
 how to do this during indoor training. 

Email: SPSchoolStaff@VailResorts.com

Meet the PSIA-AASI National Team

The PSIA-AASI National Team has always 
represented the best of us in snowsports instruction. 

 Each member selected for the 2024-28 team has 
earned their place by excelling not only in technical 

skiing and riding but also by showcasing outstanding 
teaching skills, leadership, continuous learning, and 

community building. We are excited that one of 
our own, Elle Matalavage, has earned a spot on the 

team this season. 

Interested to learn more about Elle and the others, check out this article.

Not a PSIA-AASI member yet, consider joining as a registered member to
learn more!

https://thesnowpros.org/membership/

https://thesnowpros.org/2024/10/18/32-degrees-meet-the-2024-28-national-team-members/?utm_source=PSIA-AASI&utm_campaign=3f57eb5f68-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2024_06_18_09_22_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-474bdb5fd2-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://thesnowpros.org/2024/10/18/32-degrees-meet-the-2024-28-national-team-members/?utm_source=PSIA-AASI&utm_campaign=3f57eb5f68-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2024_06_18_09_22_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-474bdb5fd2-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D

